
Alan B. Miller Hall• Building size: 166,000 square feet 
• Building volume: 2,465,870 cubic feet 
• Number of augured pilings: 387 
• Number of bricks: 500,000+ 
• Number of tons of steel: 1,260 
• Number of windows: 350 
• Number of  2 
• Number of classrooms: 14
• Number of team meeting rooms: 28
• 7,000 sq.ft. shell space for future 

academic centers and classrooms

Building Facts

“An environment that fosters leadership-building interactions and will 
differentiate the educational experience at The Mason School of Business.”
– Dean Lawrence B. Pulley

Project Team
Design Architect:  Robert A.M. Stern Architects, LLP 
Architect of Record: Moseley Architects (Virginia Beach  
Construction Manager: Whiting-Turner (Richmond  
Foundation Project Manager:  Rex M. Holmlin, P.E., PMP 

• 2 – 24-seat seminar rooms 
• 4000 sq.ft. multi-purpose room  
• Financial markets classroom
• Enhanced Business Library
• Communications Laboratory  
• Outdoor seats in café patio: 52 
• Construction cost: $52.1 million (bricks and mortar) 
• Project cost: $75 million 
• Ground-breaking: March 30, 2007 
• Substantial completion: June 1, 2009 
• Classes begin: August 24, 2009

Alan B. Miller Hall is a symbol of the enduring spirit of William and Mary.   The same entrepreneurial 
spirit that built W&M, the alma mater of a nation, is  in Miller Hall, the home of the Ma-
son School of Business – a place of vision, community and innovation for graduates with the leader-

ship skills, core values and boldness to build a new, responsible, and sustainable global economy.

Western Gateway
Alan B. Miller Hall is the 
perfect architectural bookend 
to the Sir Christopher Wren 
Building on the College’s 
eastern side. We now have 
two great halls on campus 
anchoring the eastern and 
western gateways to the 
college. Both spaces convey 
a sense of permanence and a 
commitment to the future of 
a university that has set its 
sights on greatness.

Sustainable
Alan B. Miller Hall both 
embodies and frames the 
College’s aspirations in 
building sustainability. From 
the earliest planning and 
design stages, the Mason 
School of Business has 
pursued LEED  
from the U.S. Green 
Buildings Council.

World-class facility
Alan B. Miller Hall is an 
asset to the College and the 
community. Miller Hall will 
be a destination point for 
students, scholars, leaders, 
and thought leaders from 
around the world. State-of-
the-art technology is aligned 
with comfort and ease of 
use, with an eye toward 
maximum  for 
future advances.

For more information on Alan B. Miller Hall please visit:
http://mason.wm.edu/millerhall

You are invited to the public dedication on October 2, 2009 at 2 p.m.




